



Following a recent survey, our parents and carers listed concerns about **Cybersafety** as one of the top three topics they would like more information about.

The **Federation of P & F Associations** has listened and is proud to offer a **FREE** online presentation specifically for parents and carers of students enrolled in Catholic School in the Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle.



We are delighted to announce **BRETT LEE** will present specifically for us on **30**th **March at 6.30pm**.

Former detective Brett Lee worked as a Queensland Police Officer for 22 years, 16 of which were as a detective in the field of Child Exploitation.

This unprecedented view of the online world enablers Brett to view the cyber world through the eyes of a child yet stand back and process the experience with the mind of an adult.

Please join us for an evening with Brett from the comfort of your home.

WHEN: TUESDAY 30th March

TIME: 6.30pm

COST: FREE

PLEASE NOTE - THIS PRESENTATION IS SUITABLE FOR PARENTS AND CARERS ONLY

To register, please click the link below.

https://event.webinarjam.com/register/177/4v4l8fz1

This presentation will also be available **to those who register** for 5 days following the event.

Please note: To register for this event, your details will be collected by "Internet Safe Education". Further details about Internet Safe Education can be found at:

https://internetsafeeducation.com/